
A T T E N D A N C E  T H I S
W E E K

Friday 7th July - GROVEFEST - PTA summer fair (5pm - 7.30pm)
Monday 10th July - Wednesday 12th July - Year 6 High Adventure
residential
Friday 14th July - Year 6 trip to Crucial Crew
Tuesday 18th July - York Dance Space dance event (2:45pm)
Friday 21st July - School closes for summer holidays (12pm finish)
Tuesday 5th September - School reopens for autumn term 1

The children have had a very busy week with their sports days which were brilliantly organised by Miss Drake. It was
wonderful to see so many of the parents there to cheer the children on. Thank you!

Over the last couple of weeks our children have all taken part in Enterprise activities to raise money for IT equipment.
If your child has been lucky enough to gather some sponsorship money, please could they bring it into school as soon
as possible so that it can be counted. The classes with the highest amount of profit will get to keep their original float
of £50 to buy something for their class. Thanks so much for your support and contributions. 

We really hope to see you all at the Park Grove fair tonight. It promises to be another brilliant family event!
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Learning Outside the Classroom

Here at Park Grove we recognise the importance of learning outside the
classroom. We aim to provide many enrichment activities and use the
school field and Wildlife area as well as our local area for learning
opportunities. This term alone we have had sports days on the field, a
whole school trip to Dalby Forest, a walk to a local play area for the
younger children, Year 5 visiting Joseph Rowntree School and drama
with Mud Pie Arts. Before summer the Year 6s will also have been on
their residential to High Adventure, a trip which many look forward to 
for years.
 With the summer break approaching there are so many ways to keep learning when not at school. York Mumbler have
produced a lovely checklist of things to keep the children busy and places to visit. We have a plethora of tourist
attractions on our doorstep but also lots of parks and open species which are free. You can check out the ideas here.

https://york.mumbler.co.uk/50-ideas-to-entertain-your-kids-this-summer/

